
03-21-2018 

Minutes were read and approved. 

Student Council:  Arden Lamb, Abbie Dovenburger 

They were very happy about how their projects have been working.  ICU – it’s starting to catch on.  

Bubbles with the Kinders was very fun.  Their bulletin board is working well.  They like the Chrome 

Books.  They love the keyboards. 

 

PTA:  Julie Summerhays – Fun Run Fundraiser for Field Day.  Harry Potter theme.  The PTA is having the 

the police officers block off roads.  Who can take photos?   

 

Safety Day.  April 20th , Bike Safety – the police will be here.   

Mr. Laypath:  We didn’t meet our reading goal.  We are changing the measurement of the Benchmark 

scores.  We didn’t meet our attendance goal.  The district isn’t going to make us have that in our plan.  

Our reading scores show great growth! 

Our overall population stays pretty steady, but we are getting about $4,000.00 more for Land Trust 

Money.  We are going to have a 3rd session of Kindergarten.  Mrs. Bellomy and Mrs. Guest may not be 

here next year.  We are planning on the third grade having 3 classrooms.  We did put in the option of 

getting an aide to alleviate any class that has huge numbers. 

We will have the same three goals.  We will keep our budget pretty much the same.  We are waiting to 

see how much the state is going to cover TTM and the other math programs.  Second grade is going to 

ST Math.  The state will only fund two programs per school.  Imagine Math will throw in Imagine Math 

Facts.  This will probably take the place of Reflex Math.   

Different School Photographers will be coming to present to us for next meeting.  Life Touch, Bell, etc. 

Kara asked about our school calendar of events for parents that have a flexible schedule. 

Next meeting 4/18/18 

Rachelle motioned to adjourn at 2:40.  Alicia and Nikki seconded. 

 


